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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I write to you at the end of successful 2024 - 25 academic year for our school.  
Over the course of the year we have seen an incredible amount of enrichment provided for 
students in all phases. Back in December, through the Jimmy Armfield Foundation, Armfield 
Academy’s Christmas Markets, played host to well over a thousand visitors. We were 
absolutely delighted to be joined by so many families and members of our local community. 
We hope to repeat the event later this year and make it even bigger. 
 
In recent weeks there have been numerous rewards trips for students in all phases who 
have worked incredibly hard over the course of the year. In addition, the students have also 
demonstrated really good attendance. Well done, keep up the brilliant work. Good 
attendance is key to great progress and positive outcomes. I thank all parents and carers for 
supporting the school in ensuring we aim for 100% attendance. 
 
On a personal note and on behalf of all staff I want to thank all those families and students 
who supported the school, who sent their condolence, flowers and kind words for Mr Burn’s 
and his family. Mr Burns, beloved member of the school community sadly passed away on 
21st May 2025. 
 

A reminder that school closes for the summer break on Friday 25th July at 12.00pm. 
Armfield Academy re-opens for students on 3rd September 2025 

 
I wish you all a restful summer and we look forward to seeing our students return on 
September 3rd, in full uniform, raring to be the best they can be 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark Kilmurray 
Headteacher 


